
Bloomfield Municipal 

School District 
ALL-MAIL SPECIAL ELECTION 

You must be registered in the Bloomfield Municipal School District by July 23rd.  
Contact the San Juan County Clerk’s Office if you were not registered by this date 

Why is there a Special Election? 

The Bloomfield Municipal School District Board Members voted to hold a special election.  Per  

NMSA 1978 1-24-3 the special election must be done as an all-mail election. 

 

What will be on the ballot? 

The item on the ballot is a General Obligation Bond question, requesting the voters to authorize 

the issuance of up to $28,000,000 in general obligation bonds. 

*Please visit sjcclerk.net to view the entire ballot question. 

 

When will I receive my ballot? 

If you are a registered voter living in the Bloomfield Municipal School District, your ballot will be  

mailed on July 24, 2024.  If you do not receive your ballot, please call the San Juan  

County Clerk’s Office at 505-334-9471. 

 

How long do I have to return my ballot? 

Ballots must be received no later than 7:00 pm, August 20, 2024 at the San Juan County Clerk’s  

Office, located at 100 South Oliver Drive, Suite 200 in Aztec .  

August 20, 2024 

TANYA SHELBY ~ COUNTY CLERK  ALYSSA KUHN—CHIEF DEPUTY CLERK 


